
 
 
 

 

Panasonic Corporation of North America 
Two Riverfront Plaza, Newark, NJ 07102-5490 

Tel: 201-348-7760 / Ben.Botros@us.panasonic.com 
 
 

Ben Botros Manager – Regulatory Compliance 
Panasonic Corporation of North America 

Covered Equipment Certification Attestation Letter 
 

           October 8, 2024 
Federal Communications Commission                PCHP-24-U005R 
Authorization and Standards Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 USA 
 
Subject: Original Application for Technics Digital Wireless Stereo Earphones, Model EAH-AZ100 
                    Under FCC ID ACJ-EAH-AZ100LR 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
Panasonic Corporation of North America certifies that the equipment for which authorization is sought is not 
“covered” equipment prohibited from receiving an equipment authorization pursuant to section 2.903 of the FCC 
rules. 
 
Panasonic Corporation of North America certifies that, as of the date of the filing of the application, the 
applicant is not identified on the Covered List as an entity producing “covered” equipment. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

   
Ben Botros 
Manager – Regulatory & Compliance 
Panasonic Corporation of North America 
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